
I am an Investment Advisor Representative with a small Registered Investment Advisor.  I work closely 
with my clients in recommending financial strategies and investment approaches that will result in their 
greatest financial success.  One of the areas in which I focus a great deal with my clients is selecting the 
most cost effective and efficient approach to their finances and investments. 
 
To that end, I would like to express my strong support for increasing or, better yet, removing the caps on 
bond trades reported to TRACE to increase transparency and reduce costs for investors.   
 
Thank you for your consideration of my comments. 
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